
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager   Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

 

 

Title: Resolution V2025-04, requesting a review from the U.S. Postal Service for Assignment of 

a Zip Code and to be added to upcoming Federal Legislation.  

 

Issue:  Does the Village Board support staff requesting Harrison be added the approximately 31 

other communities across the nation requesting a single, unique zip code be designated.    

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

Assistant Village Manager has been working with Congressman Weid’s Washington D.C. office 

to find out how to be included in upcoming legislation similar to legislation in the 118th Congress 

that did ran out of time to get passed by both houses.  Congressman Weid’s office anticipates the 

119th Congress taking up this bill in the coming weeks and indicated that if the Village could 

provide a resolution supporting being added to this legislation Harrison would have a good 

chance to be added.   

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve V2025-04, requesting a assignment of the zip code 

and be added to the upcoming Federal Legislation.  

 

Attachments:   

 

Resolution V2025-04 


